
January 14, 2016

Reply To: Thomas Brett
Direct Dial: 416.941.8861
E-mail: tbrett@foglers.com
Our File No. 147833

VIA RESS, EMAIL AND COURIER

Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge Street
27th Floor
Toronto, Ontario
M4P 1E4

Attention: Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: EB-2015-0003: PowerStream Application for electricity distribution rates for the 
period from January 1, 2016 to December 31, 2020

Please find attached BOMA's Argument with respect to the above captioned proceeding.

Yours truly,

FOGLER, RUBINOFF  LLP

Original signed on behalf of Tom Brett

Thomas Brett
TB/dd
cc: All Parties (via email)
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